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This image presents a Visual Simulation of the proposed Project from KOP 6 on westbound State Route 79 (Winchester Road), KOP 6 
approximately 0.23 mile northwest of the intersection with Max Gillis Boulevard. This simulation illustrates the replacement and Westbound SR 79 
extension of the existing wood-pole utility line with a new wood-pole subtransmission line that would be noticeably taller than the 

existing line. Structure skylining (extending above the horizon) and view blockage of the background sky would noticeably increase. Visual Simulation 
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